THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 28, 1963

PERSONAL
Dear Mr. Relander:

This is to acknowledge, on behalf of the
President, the copy of "Strangers On The
Land" that you recently sent to him. He
appreciated having your story brought to
his attention and asked me to thank you.

With the President's best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

R sl

Evelyn Liwicoln
Personal Secretary
to the President

Mr. Click Relander
1212 N. 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington
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